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How it all began…

Associate Nurse Director had a vision …. 

‘There are no Registered Nurses coming through the pipeline

‘ Due to current financial climate, there is no more money’

‘Move the deckchairs and use what we have’

The appropriate people were identified and 

invited to  join the work group



Who was involved?

Gillian McAuley – Nurse Director Acute Services

Agnes Ritchie – Associate  Nurse Director SJH

Karen Wilson – Deputy Associate Nurse Director SJH

Neil Russell – Assistant Finance Manager

Maria Georgiou – Programme Manager S&V Team

Cheryl Dickson – Senior Project Manager S&V Team

Mags Cantley – Health & Care Staffing Lead  H&C Staffing Team



Objectives

The objective and the tag line

‘No more money’……

Robust 

informed data

Patient Safety 

is paramount

Be 

Innovative

Staff Wellbeing

Collaborative 

working

Within the 

financial 

constraints



Let the work begin…



Once the data was collated 

= 



Legislative
Requirement:

12IJ duty to follow 

the Common
Staffing Method 

Duty to follow 
the Common 
Staffing Method



Assurance & Governance

• A paper proposing the skill mix change was  presented at the Acute Nursing Workforce Governance 
Group.

• Using this methodology Band 7’s are now in a supervisory role, although support clinically if 
required.

• Where assurances were given regarding affordability and the robust methods used for these 
proposals.

• It was agreed and work began with eRostering ensuring that the rosters were accurate and 
reflected the new skill mix.



What next?
• Other sites are replicating the methodology that SJH 

have used

• S&V Team and MC have developed a template that 
the sites are using as a ‘Health Check’

• Work is underway to automate this template and add 
it to the TURAS platform.

• With all this robust data available – following the 
CSM annually will become part of the ‘norm’. A tool 
kit is being developed to support staff to do this.



Thank you


